
International Evening 

2018 
 

This is your chance to perform and represent 

your cultural heritage. A spectacular, evening 

of entertainment and food representing many 

different countries. 

Can you sing, dance,play an instrument? 
Please sign up to show that you are 

interested. Individual or group acts of anyone 

from our school community are very welcome. 

Children, parents, staff etc… 

Please sign up on the large 

sheets in the hall. 
This year International Evening will be on: 

 Thursday 28th June from 5.30pm. 

 
If you have any questions please speak to  

 Jahanara Thank you   


